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30 July 2020 
 
 

Dear ASX 
 
 

Form 603 
 
 
Please find attached submission of an amended Form 603 in relation to the Notice of Initial 

Substantial Holder. This form replaces and amends the Form 604 Change in Substantial Holding 

submitted earlier today. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Jones 

 
General Counsel and Joint Company Secretary 
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